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March 28, 2022

Sub.: Cancellation of Dandi-Vedaranyam Yatra.

Dear Vice-Chancellor / Director,

This is in continuation to my earlier letter of even number dated 3™ March, 2022

requesting you to nominate students to participate in the Dandi-Vedaranyam Yatra-

2022 proposed to be organised from 13-17 April, 2022. In this connection, it is

regretfully informed that due to some technical and administrative reasons, the
roposed Dandi-Vedaranyam Yatra is cancelled.

It is for your kind information and necessary action please.

Inconvenience caused, if any, is deeply regretted.
With warm regards,
Yours sincerely,

(Pahkaj Mittal)

The Vice- Chancellors/Directors of all AlU Member Universities/Institutions.
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